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From: I

To: Exemptions

Subject: Honeysuckle health

Date: Tuesday, 1 June 2021 10:47:47 AM
Dear ACCC

I am concerned by the honeysuckle health / NIB proposal for managed healthcare. I encourage you please
consider rejection of this application. I am very concerned at the possibility of Australian healthcare falling prey
to a dysfunctional model of care demonstrated in the US.

I am currently not working in the private sector and have no vested interest to declare.

Sincerely

Dr Elissa McNamara

MBBS (hons) BMedSci MPHTM DRANZCOG FRACP

Sent from my iPhone



